J  NEWSLETTER  J
 
You will be surprised to hear the weather has been glorious here for a number of months now and temperatures in the mid- thirties!
 
The number of visitors to the site is steadily increasing but our brilliant cleaners are keeping the areas spick and span as usual – thanks to them for their hard work and dedication in these high temperatures.  Also to the pool man, who had quickly resolved problems last month leading to the pool being closed for a day.
 
Thank you to everyone who attended the AGM at the pool Sunday.  Unfortunately the group was not quorum although the owners of nine apartments were present and there were nine proxy votes.  In order for the AGM to be official we need at least 35 owners/proxy votes in total.  However those present were still able to exchange views and a number of owners expressed interest in supporting or joining the committee.
 
Once an official committee is in place they shall be reviewing items such as security, pool etiquette and the snagging list.  If when you visit the site you notice a problem in the communal areas please email the committee as soon as possible so they can work to resolve it quickly on your behalf.
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NOTICE OF AGM
 
Sunday 2nd August 2009 at 5pm at the poolside.
 
Under Cyprus law we now have to inform you of a second attempt at an AGM!  This will take place as stated above.  Once again this AGM must be quorum in order for decisions to be made. If you are in Cyprus next Sunday it would be great to see you at the meeting. 
 
Alternatively you can give your vote by proxy to an owner who you know is attending, if you have already done this there is no need to confirm again. Please email the committee confirmation of who has your proxy vote by 12 noon next Sunday. If by 5.30 this meeting is still not quorum then those present can form the committee on your behalf.
 
Positions will be (unless otherwise agreed)
Chair, Vice Chair, Treasurer, Secretary and Site Maintenance Manager.
 
If you are interested in any of these positions and/or you would like to represent your block please email the committee by 12 noon next Sunday.
 
Many hands make light work and with today’s forms of communications there is no need to feel as you are not living at Chromata you cannot contribute – after all we all have access to email or fax or telephones.
 
Thanks in advance for your support!
 
On behalf of the Interim Committee
 
committee@chromatalagoon.com
